
 

Ref. No.: NLL/CS/2020-H               April 9, 2020 
 
To 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, Phiroze  Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 
 
 
Ref.:  Your Email No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2019-2020 / 174 dated April 09, 

2020 
 
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Kind Attention: Khushboo Meshri, On-Line Surveillance 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is with reference your captioned email regarding the cited subject.  
 
In this regard, we would like to confirm that there is no such announcement or 
price sensitive information which is pending to be intimated / furnished by the 
Company to the Stock Exchanges Concerning the operations / performance of the 
Company. 
 
It seems that the movement in volume / price of Equity shares of the Company 
is purely market driven. 
 
We wish to reiterate and clarify that all information furnished by the Company is 
in the public domain and that the Company will comply with the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and keep the Stock 



 

Exchanges duly informed of all the price sensitive information(s). 
 
You are requested to take the above clarification on record. 
 
As you’re aware that on account of statutory compliances of Central, State & 
UT directives of Closure of our Office, the disclosure is being made unsigned and 
from home as we’re on Work from Home mode like most of corporates & even 
PSB’s & PSU’s as well as Govt. offices. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Nectar Lifesciences Limited 
      Sd/-  
(Dr. Dinesh Dua) 
CEO & Director 
 
 


